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Letter or Email Response:

We profoundly object to any development of Jessel Green. Not one person we've spoken to in the area wants any sort
of Building to take place on the Green. The development in the area as a whole will saturate the estate with motor
vehicle,s,spoil hundreds of people,s pleasure and change the environment they live in at present indefinitely. With so
many road,s already with bumper to bumper parking these developments will add to prexisting transport chaos. We
totally reject the idea of development of Jessel Green. Person,s in the area of the Broadway stand witness every
school day to the sort of chaos brought on by these development,s.We will see hundred,s more motor car,s. No to the
any development of Jessel Green!!
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